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16th November 2023 
Dear families,  
 
RE: Christmas Lunch – Thursday 7th December 2023 
 
On Thursday 7th December we shall be having our school Christmas lunch.    
 
Please see the attached poster for the menu.  
 
The timings for lunch will be:    
 

• Years 7 & 8: 12.15pm - 1.00pm  
 

• Years 9, 10 & 11: 1.30pm - 2.20pm  
 
The canteen and hut will be open during morning break as usual.  Other food will not be 
available during lunch break.     

Christmas Lunch will cost £2.56 (main only) or £3.00 (for main and dessert), payable on the 
day.   

If your child would like Christmas lunch, please complete this online booking form, no later 
than Monday 27th November to confirm their place. We cannot accept any bookings after 
this point, due to capacity planning and ordering.  
 
Please note, Thursday 7th December will be a non-uniform day where students may wear 
their own Christmas themed clothing, for example a Christmas jumper or something red 
and/or green. In return, we are asking for a food donation for Rye Food Bank, please visit 
their web page here for items that are currently in need. Please ensure all donated goods 
are in date; non-perishable items are preferred.   
 
Mentor groups will be organising their donation boxes between Tuesday 5th - Thursday 7th 
December.  Please send your child in with their donation item by Thursday 7th December.   
 
Please contact office@ryecollege.co.uk with any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. D. Downes  
Head Teacher  
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